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Reference No. CIETI-VLE-2324-003  

May 27, 2024 

 

For:  iLS.Cloud User (Undergraduate and Graduate Programs) 

 

 

From:  Arjhon C. Jimenez 

 Virtual Learning and Environment Officer 

 

 

Endorsed:  Marlon G. Gado, RL, MLIS 

 Director 

 

 

Approved:  Naomi M. De Aro, RN, MAN, EdD 

 Vice Chancellor for Academics 

 

 

Subject:  iLS.Cloud Maintenance Announcement 

 

 

Greetings in St. La Salle! 

 

Please be informed that CIETI will perform system maintenance on iCloud on June 1, 2024, from 8:00 PM 
to 12:00 PM Philippine Time. During this maintenance window, we will upgrade our database from utf8 to 
utf8mb4. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding and 
support. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, email us at cieti@dlsmhsi.edu.ph or acjimenez@dlsmhsi.edu.ph. 
 

Thank you very much. 


